
From:   Matthew Fordham   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   May 05, 2014

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Serefini,   
    Can you clarify if an active contract number is required to get a license in the 310-390 MHz range?  We
have had previous contracts and are working on additional contracts.    

    I apologize for the incomplete message earlier.  I erroneously typed a couple key strokes that resulted
in submitting the message prematurely.    

Thanks,
Steven Timian


